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County of Hawai‘i

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT
345 Kekūanāoʻa Street, Suite 41 · Hilo, Hawai‘i 96720
 Ph: (808) 961-8083 · Fax: (808) 961-8086
Email:  cohdem@hawaiicounty.gov 

NEWS RELEASE

March 20, 2020
Contact: 
Michael Kaha, Solid Waste Division Deputy Chief, County of Hawaiʻi Department of Environmental Management (office main line 808-961-8083; Solid Waste Admin 808-961-8270)
KEALAKEHE GREENWASTE SERVICES ARE CLOSING 

MARCH 21, 2020, UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE

Due to manpower issues associated with the COVID-19 situation, the Solid Waste Division is closing the greenwaste services at the Kealakehe Transfer Station tomorrow, March 21, 2020, until further notice.
Greenwaste services are available at the West Hawaiʻi Organics Facility, located at the West Hawaiʻi Sanitary Landfill, Mondays through Saturdays from 7:00 a.m. to 4:15 p.m.

We apologize for the inconvenience and thank you for your patience and understanding.  Please visit our www.hawaiizerowaste.org website for future closure information and locations, or call our Department of Environmental Management, Solid Waste Division Office, at 961-8270.
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